
After a super start to the year we are now ready for all the new learning that Autumn 2 will bring. As well as that 
we all also be looking forward to Christmas and our trip to the pantomime!  

Maths: 
 
In maths, we will be finishing our 
work on addition and subtraction and 
then moving on to learning more about 
multiplication and division. We will 
finish the half term by looking at our 
block of learning all about  
measurements (area) 
 

Science:  
 
States of Matter. 
This half term the children will be 
learning all about solids, liquids and 
gases and the water cycle. 
The children will observe how some 
objects can be turned from one 
state of matter to another and also 
how some processes are irreversi-
ble. 
 
 
 

Georgraphy:  
Spatial Sense – During this topic the children will be using an eight point com-

pass, grid references, they will identify key positions of location using geograph-

ical terms. 

 
 Music:  
We will have our friends from Calderdale music service in to help 
the children learn to play  and develop their skills on the Ukulele. 
 

English:  
We will be continuing our work based 
on the book ‘The Nothing to see Here 
Hotel’. 
The children will be writing diary en-
tries as the main character from the 
book Frankie Bannister. 
We will also have daily spelling, hand-
writing and reading fluency sessions. 
Please try and read at home with 
your child as frequently as you can, it 
really does make a huge  
difference.  

PE:  
Our PE lessons, this half term we will 
focus on Handball and dance The chil-
dren will need to bring their PE kit to 
school on a THURSDAY and a FRI-
DAY. We may be outside for PE so 
please ensure your child has  the cor-
rect and appropriate kit. PSHE: 

In PSHE the children will be focusing Health and Wellbeing. 

Important dates to remember: 

Tuesday 5th Novembers– Visitors from the Dog’s Trust– assem-
bly and workshops in school.  

Wednesday 13th November– Cross Country Event at Brooksbank 
(letters sent separately to all those children who are involved)  

15th November– phunky foods workshop. 

WC –29th November– Book Fair in school all week 
 
Friday 6th December- Christmas fayre 
 
12th December– Christmas jumper day 
 
Tuesday 17th KS2 ‘Christmas Cracker’ (morning)  
 
18th December– Christmas dinner day 
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DT:  
 
In DT the children will think-
ing all about biscuits!  
The children will be tasting, 
rating, designing and making 
their own biscuits. Look out 

for photo-
graphs on  
Seesaw. 
 

Computing: 
In computing we will be looking at emailing and website designs.  


